
 
 

 

 
 Staffing Requests: Only two requests, DSPS & Athletics.  

 DSPS: No one is currently at the front desk in the light center. There is a 

need for a support person. There is also not a person at the front desk. The 

biggest need is in the light center, for student assistance and support. 

RCAA wanted 

 Assistant athletic trainer (full time) to collaborate  

       Athletics: required to have a trainer on site and at games. Barely in 

compliance, have to do concussion testing and monitoring. Based on our 

numbers we should have 2.7 athletic trainers we currently have 1.4. Nate  

 Email your rankings.  

 
 Assessments: Joe will be sending out reminders after the first of the year.  

  Student Death Policy: How are we letting other students know? And the 

community know? We should develop a policy for procedures when 

students pass. It would be good to let the community and the college 

community know and resources for students if they wish to speak to 

someone  

 

 Book vouchers will go to students from an email from NBS and they will 

receive an individualized code to log in and use their voucher.  

 

 Interviews for ISS position at Del Norte, hoping to have the position filled 

by the beginning of the semester. Each of the ISS’s in the light center will 

hold workshops in the light center to increase visibility. Increasing open 

hours M-TH 9-4:15, 9-2:30 Friday.  

 

 IT and Academy of the Redwoods proposed to be in the new athletic 

building. AR will have a side of the building that will be pretty much self-

contained.  

 

 Housing met with five companies to see about building new residence 

halls. Taking out a loan to build, trying to increase the number of beds.  

 

 Fred Flores is now in the counseling office. Sandra will now be in behind 

where the counseling windows used to be. We are not supposed to have 

students in the old admin building. Public safety will remain in the old 

admin building. Failed search twice on the police chief. 

 

 Power will be shut down on the 26th & 27th of December 
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